
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All adverts MUST be e-mailed to pam.harrison@kenridge.org.za 
 

Kenridge Primary does not necessarily endorse the products/services advertised in this 

bulletin.  Kenridge Primary does not check the adverts for errors. 

Laerskool Kenridge endosseer nie noodwendig die produkte/dienste wat in hierdie bulletin 

geadverteer word nie.  Laerskool Kenridge sien nie die advertensies na vir foute nie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 September 2024 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

One of the most beautiful and unique markets is back!  The Welgemoed Straatwinkel will take place 

on Saturday 5 October in Imhoff Park, Welgemoed.  With more stalls than ever as well as many 

familiar faces, it promises to be a fantastic day out for the whole family.  Plenty of food, lots of 

coffee, magical entertainment for the children, one-of-a-kind craft, home décor and lifestyle vendors 

and live music.  Perfect for early Christmas shopping and end of year gifts.  See you there!  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


